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Voting is the bedrock of democracy. Oregon, and many other states, have done vote 

by mail for decades with no issues. Vote by mail enables all Oregonians easier 

access to their right to vote, especially if they are infirm, disabled or elderly. Any 

attempt to dismantle vote by mail is anti democratic. Please uphold our rights!  


